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ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Weekly Schedule 

Sunday:            9:30am    Sunday School 

                          10:30am Morning Worship Service 

                  5-7pm    AWANA 

                                 5:00pm  Discipleship 

                             6:00pm  Evening Worship 

                              7:00pm  Choir Practice  

Wednesday: 7:00pm  Bible Study, Youth and Children   

Up Coming Events 

Welcome Center Volunteers 

March 5th:                           Carolyn Cranfield 

   Eileen Elliott 

   Virginia Hickerson 
 

March 12th:                         Barbara Jones 

   Barbara Taylor 

   Diane Yarbrough 
 

March 19th:                         Janice Harper 

   Kay Taylor 

   Sheila Williams 

 

March 26th:                    Joe Ethridge 

   Ruth Ethridge 

   Linda Tilley 
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 Church Staff 

 Pastor….………………..Dr. Chris Alexander 
Minister of Music....  Jim Criswell   
Pianist…………………..Ruth Ann Davis         

Chairman of Deacons…..Charles Tyner 
Minister of Youth……….. Sarah Campbell 
Secretary……………………..Demetra Hickerson  
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F R O M  T H E  P A S T O R  

 

I would like for you to go beyond marking your 

calendar, I would like for you to prepare you heart for 

our Spring revival with Danny Sinquefield, pastor of 

Faith Baptist Church in Bartlett.  He has served as 

president of the Tennessee Baptist Mission Board 

(formerly the Tennessee Baptist Convention) and has 

been the pastor of Faith Baptist since 1994.  We will 

have an exciting time and be reenergized in our 

worship and service to the Lord.  So I hope you can 

come to the revival services. 

April 2-5 

You are invited to be a part of our church growth and outreach.  Beginning in March, every Tuesday night 

at 6:30 PM we will be going out into the community to share Christ and invite people to our church. 

If you are available on Tuesdays, even if only one Tuesday, we would love for you to come.  Some people 

will go make visits, two or three people per team.  Others will be able to stay and write cards. 

We hope you can come be apart of this valuable ministry of the church. 

Bring an article of clothing and we will embroider the 

church logo on it so that you can represent Jesus and 

White Hall Baptist all over our community. 

Feel free to bring multiple items so that you can take 

your church with you wherever you go and wear it with 

pride. And by the way, this meets school dress code 

requirements and most work environments. 

Thank you Doris Tyner and Theressa Key for providing 

this ministry to the church so we can proudly represent 

Christ and our church wherever we go. 

https://www.facebook.com/charles.d.tyner
https://www.facebook.com/theressa.key.5
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The youth had a great time last month at Strength 
to Stand tour and had the opportunity to study out 
of the book of Nehemiah. Our Valentine's banquet 
was a blessing and White Hall's generosity is so 
appreciated. Our mission team will be traveling to 
Ohio this summer and your donations helped get us 
a little closer to that goal. The youth are starting a 
reach out program on one Monday night a month 
and we will be reaching out through visits, phone 
calls and letters to visitors and members in order to 
strengthen our relationships and to grow in stepping 
out on faith. We also have a Gibson Co. Baptist 
Associational youth rally at Chapel Hill on March 22 
at 6pm. This is open to ALL youth. As you can see 
God has plenty of work for our young people and we 
would love to invite you to join us and to pray for us. 
Thank you! 

God has provided White Hall with such a sweet 
bunch of children, energetic and full of surprises too. 
If you spend a little time with these kids, you can 
learn a lot and realize they hear and know a lot more 
about what's said in church and other places than 
we realize. We had Super Saturday at Milan theater 
and Poppa's pizza in February and it was just fun to 
hang out with these kiddos and get to know them 
better. We have seen them grow thru Sunday School 
and Awana and it's a blessing to just hear them talk 
about what they've learned. This month we will have 
Super Sunday on March 19 and the theme is St. 
Patrick's Day so wear your green. I just appreciate so 
much the children's ministry team and all their hard 
work to bring these children closer to God. 

"DAYS OF ELIJAH" 

Robin Mark wrote this song in 1994, and boy 

does it really speak volumes to us today! 

"These are the days of Elijah declares the 

Word of the Lord. And these are the days of 

your servant, Moses; 

Righteousness being restored.                    
And these are the days of great trials,               
of famine and darkness and sword.                
Still we are the voice in the desert crying, 
"Prepare ye the Way of the Lord." 

Elijah was a prophet active in Israel in the 

middle of the ninth century B.C.  His primary 

work was to combat Baal worship and restore 

the worship of the true God of Israel.  He was 

a miracle-working  Prophet whose powerful 

prayer life and whose persistence in speaking 

God's Word, helped preserve the faith of God's 

people during a time of religious persecution. 

Elijah's strong words still strike a chord 

today.  They remind us to stop wavering 

between two opinions, to stop hedging our 

bats and straddling the line when it comes to 

living out our faith in a world that is so often 

hostile.  They also remind us that the Lord truly 

is God, and we must follow Him which means 

loving Him with all our heart. 

As we sing "Days of Elijah" this month 

remember that: "Behold He comes riding on 

the clouds, shining like the sun at the trumpet 

call.  So lift your voice, it's the year of 

Jubilee.  And out of Zion's hill salvation 

comes."   

Yours in Christ, 

Bro. Jim 

Here is a list of events for 2017: 

March 4th—GBS Men’s Ministry Team Workshop—Chapel Hill 

March 5th @ 3pm—West TN Evangelism Rally, Union University  

March 9th @ 5:30pm—Senior Adult Event, Salem Baptist Church 

March 12th—Daylight Savings Time Begins  

March 19th—Children’s Super Sunday 

March 21st  @ 6pm- GBA VBS Clinic @ First- Dyer  

March 22 @ 6pm—GBA Youth Rally @ Chapel Hill 

March 23rd @ 6:30pm—GBA Personal Evangelism Training Conference– First Trenton 

March 31st-April 3rd-WMU Missions Get-Together  $65.00per person     Register by 3/9/17 

April 2nd—5th — Spring Revival with Danny Sinquefield from Faith Baptist Church in Bartlett 

April 16th—Easter Sunday 

April 30th—75th Anniversary Celebration for White Hall Baptist Church!! 

March Madness at White Hall 

For the next few weeks college basketball is going to take center stage on our 

TV sets.  Conference tournaments, the NIT tournament, and the NCAA 

tournament leading up to the Final Four will captivate many people in our 

community because it is exciting to watch. 

We want people to know that God is exciting and He is about to do some 

exciting things at White Hall and we want them to be a part of it.  To the right 

is a ticket.  It looks like a ticket to a Final Four basketball game.  You will 

have opportunities to give out tickets just like this one to people to invite 

them to the exciting worship at White Hall. 

The beauty of handing out invitations such as this ticket is that you can either 

hand deliver it and ask someone to come, or you can simply leave the ticket 

somewhere, such as a restaurant, for someone else to pick it up.  You can 

leave a ticket behind for someone else to pick up and with the prompting of 

the Holy Spirit, they will be drawn to what He is doing here at White Hall.   

On the back of each ticket are verses that will help point people to Jesus for 

their great need of a Savior. 

Tickets will be available for you to distribute each Sunday while supplies last.  

If you want to invite people to church or better yet, tell them about Jesus but 

don’t know how to begin, this ticket is a great opportunity for you.  We should 

all share the most important things in our lives, and Jesus and our church are 

two of those things.  You can pick up your tickets at church and begin giving 

them away for our March Madness. 


